
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ASX Announcement         11 January 2023 

Appointment of Assistant Company Secretary 
 
 
Alumina Limited is pleased to announce the appointment of Nicholas Wallace-Smith as a Secretary 
of the Company, effective from 10 January 2023. 
 
 
This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by Stephen Foster, Company 
Secretary. 
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